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March 1, 2021 

Via Email: 
Blandford-Blenheim Township  
Att: Rodger Mordue, CAO/Clerk 

Via Email: 
The City of Port Colborne 
Att: Amber LaPointe, Clerk 

RE: Cannabis Grow Operations 

At its meeting on February 24, 2021, Council passed resolution number RES2021-034: 

Moved By: Councillor Grant Pringle 
Seconded By: Councillor Paul Sutherland 

Whereas Council received a resolution passed by the Council of the City of 
Port Colborne, in support of that of the Township of Blandford-Blenheim, 
regarding unlicensed and unmonitored cannabis grow operations, at their 
meeting on February 10, 2021; and 

Whereas Council recognizes the impact unlicensed and unmonitored 
cannabis grow operations have had on local governments and their 
constituents;  

Now Therefore, the Township of Georgian Bluffs hereby supports the 
resolutions as passed by the City of Port Colborne and Township of 
Blandford-Blenheim, and 

That copies of this motion be be forwarded to the parties contained in that of 
the Township of Blandford-Blenheim. 

Carried (6 to 0) 
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Please contact me should you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Brittany Drury 
Clerk 
519 376 2729 x. 244 
bdrury@georgianbluffs.ca 

Cc Via Email:  

Honourable David Lametti, Minister of Justice and Attorney General of Canada 

Honourable Bill Blair, Minister of Public Safety and Emergency Preparedness  

Honorable Alex Ruff, MP for Bruce - Grey - Owen Sound  

Honourable Bill Walker, MPP for Bruce - Grey - Owen Sound 

Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) 

All Ontario Municipalities 
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